St. Conaire's Newsletter

March 13th 2019 www.conaires.ie

Dear Parents/Guardians,

St. Patrick's Weekend: St. Conaire's will be closed on Friday, March 15th and Monday, March 18th. The school will re-open as normal on Tuesday next, March 19th.

Lá Glas/Green Day: Tomorrow will be a no uniform day. We would encourage everyone to wear something green to mark the occasion. This is part of our activities to mark Seachtain na Gaeilge.

Ceremony of Light 2019: The Ceremony of Light for the Confirmation Class will now take place on Monday, April 8th at 7 pm in Ss. John & Paul Church. Please note the change of date.

World Book Day 2019: Last Thursday, March 7th, was World Book Day and a number of events were organised in the school. The children really engaged very well with the book related activities and there were a number of highlights - the door/book cover competition; the new Reading Buddies and the story time activities for Infants.

The results of the door competition are as follows:

- 1. Ms. Faherty's 4th Class
- 2. Ms. O'Driscoll's Juniors
- 3. Ms. Butler's 2nd

New playing field: We are delighted to announce that our new playing field is nearing completion. We are taking delivery of goals this week and an access gate from the school yard will be installed next month. We hope to have the first activities taking place on the field in mid-April. We would like to thank the Parents' Association for all its support in delivering this project.

Awesome Activities Easter Camp 2019: This year's camp will run from April 23rd to April 26th in St. Conaire's. The camp aims to cater for every child with sports, games and creativity. There will be age specific groupings for all children from Junior Infants to 6th class. All queries should be directed to Mr. Glynn at the following email: awesomeactivitycamp@gmail.com

Wolfe Tones Academy 2019: Toney's Totz will start this evening in the club. The 2019 Totz Programme will start at 5:30 pm and last for an hour. Lots of fun, movement and games are guaranteed. Contact 086 7756063 for more information.

Shannon Wetlands Information Meeting: Shannon Wetlands Project will hold a community information meeting in Shannon Library on Friday, March 22nd from 6:15 pm to 7:45 pm. More information from Olive Carey on 085 7107581.

FLIGHT RAFFLE TICKET WINNERS: We were very lucky to have 3 return flights from Shannon Airport to East Midlands, Bristol and Ibiza. The prizes were won by Lea Visockaite (Juniors), Liwia Mierzwicka (1st) and Liz Guinan (staff). Many thanks to everyone who supported the draw. Many thanks to Shannon Airport for their support

Yours sincerely, Peter Walsh Principal

Maria O'Driscoll Deputy Principal